
 Government of Gibraltar  
 

 

 

 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

RELOCATION OF THE HM CUSTOMS ENTRY PROCESSING UNIT 
 
The public and traders are informed that as from Monday 5th November 2007, the Customs 
Entry Processing Unit (EPU) and the clearing agents situated therein, will be relocating to 
temporary premises east of the present building at British Lines Road. 
 
As from this date, any person requiring access to the EPU will be required to park their 
vehicles prior to the barrier before proceeding up the restricted area to the temporary 
premises. 


